
 

 

  In partnership with the University of the Pacific & SUSD 

 

 

June 17, 2022 

 

PLA Students and Parents, 

Orientation for PLA will be held on Friday July 22, 2022 at the Stagg Theater.  Students will be able to 
get their schedules along with a brief orientation to kick off the 2022/2023 School year.  We look 
forward to seeing students and their parents.   

Please follow the schedule below: 

8:00-8:45  Incoming 9th graders  

10 to 11:00        10th Graders  

11:00 to 12:00  11th and 12th graders 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr. Martinez, Principal 

Pacific Law Academy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1621 Brookside Road 
Stockton, California 95207 
 (209) 933-7475, ext. 8703  


